
Minute of the meeting held on the 24th July 2020. 

Agenda to discuss Andrea Hayes attending Hutton and Arrathorrne Primary School as an interim head. 

Jane Harper explained that the local authority had requested that Andrea would act as interim head as 

due to Covid 19 they had been unable to finish their interviews in time for the change over to happen as 

hoped. 

This was obviously something as a governing body we didn’t really want at this time due to her being so 

new in the school and the needs of Gillamoor.  We will though earn enough from it to allow the years ¾ 

and 5/6 to be taught separately every morning.  This we feel is going to really help the children after 

their prolonged time away from school.  When put to the vote it was agreed that Andrea should take on 

this role. 
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